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Ways of boosting ties between the two nations discussed

Clinton calls for ‘better 
deal’ at first major rally
New York
Hillary Clinton held the first 
major rally Saturday of her 
campaign to become the 
first woman president of 
the United States, prom-
ising a “better deal” for 
struggling middle-class 
Americans.
She chose home turf in 
New York, where she has 
a trenchant fan base and 
served as senator for eight 
years, to deliver a personal 
speech outlining why she 
was running again and to 
promise tax breaks and uni-
versal pre-school.
Several thousand of her 
most devoted admirers 
braved scorching heat 
and a strict security cor-
don to pack a relatively 
small venue at a memo-
rial to famed World War II 
and New Deal president 
Franklin D. Roosevelt.
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Prime Minister HRH Prince 
Khalifa bin Salman Al 

Khalifa received yesterday 

Special Envoy of the Philippines 
President to the GCC countries 
Dr. Amable Aguiluz and 
discussed with him ways of 
boosting ties between the two 

friendly countries in various 
fields.

Dr. Aguiluz conveyed 
to the Premier greetings of 
Philippines President Benigno 

Aquino III and his Vice-
President as well as their best 
wishes of further progress and 
prosperity to Bahrain.

Prince Khalifa lauded the 

advanced level of bilateral 
relations and ongoing ties 
between the two friendly 
countries regarding issues of 
common interest. 

The Premier underlined 
Bahrain’s keenness to further 
boost ties with the Philippines, 
praising the contribution of 
the Philippine community to 
Bahrain’s development. 

Prince Khalifa also asked Dr. 
Aguiluz to convey his greetings 
to Philippines President and 
Vice-President as well as his 
best wishes for more growth 
and prosperity to the Philippine 
people. 

The Philippines President’s 
Special Envoy commended the 
role of the Premier in boosting 
bilateral cooperation. He also 
praised the care given to the 
Philippine community by the 
government. HRH Premier with Dr. Aguiluz
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Tunis

Representing the Federation 
of Arab News Agencies 

(FANA), Bahrain News 
Agency (BNA) Acting Director 
General Mohannad Suleiman 
Al Nuaimi took part in the 
11th Arab Conference of media 
security bodies presidents.

The conference was held 
at the Secretariat General 
headquarters in Tunis with the 
participation of delegations 
representing the media 
security bodies in the Arab 
countries, the Arab League, 
Naif Arab University for 
Security Sciences (NAUSS), 

Arab States Broadcasting 
Union, FANA, Arab Producers 
Union and non-government 
organisations.

The conference called for 
coordination with relevant 
media parties at the Arab 
League to prevent using terms 
by Arab mass media glorifying 
terrorism or depicting it in a 
way different from reality. 

The member states were also 
urged to pay special attention 
to the problem of social 
networks spreading rumours 
and fallacies.

The conference hailed the 
joint Arab media strategy to 

confront terrorism, and the 
launch of Prince Naif Award 
for Arab Security.

The fourth meeting of the 
joint committee of the media 
security bodies and Arab 
mass media convened after 
the conference and came up 
with many recommendations 
including a call to uphold the 
positive image of the security 
officers and highlight their 
sacrifices for the sake of 
national and citizens’ security. 

A call was also made to 
renounce the rhetoric inciting 
extremism, sectarianism, 
violence and hatred.

BNA takes part in key Arab 
conference of media bodies

Participants during the conference
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INTERACTIVE APP TO TURN 
PHONES INTO STUDY TOOLS

Student develops mobile interactive online portal for classrooms
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An interactive portal created 
by a college student to help 

his tutors gain the attention of 
his classmates became a huge 
hit in his classroom.

Ebrahim Rajab, a student at 
Bahrain Polytechnic, decided 
to solve the problem of 
technology being distraction 
in his classroom by using 
an innovative solution. To 
aid his tutors and to help his 
classmates pay attention in 
class, he created an interactive 
online portal. 

Instead of trying to take 
them away from mobile phones 
and computers, the technology 
itself was made the solution, 
Rajab told DT News. 

The portal is an interactive 
tool which allows the tutor to 
interact with students by asking 
them questions, the answers 
given by each students will be 
viewed by tutor as well the 
whole class. The online portal 
can be accessed through both 
mobile as well as computers by 

visiting its web address. Rajab 
created the portal as part of his 
project.

“Nowadays, technology has 
occupied a big chunk of our 

daily life, as its elements being 
used continuously in our daily 
activities. However, technology 
has its downside as well, as 
people are always attached to 

their phone screen, ignoring 
their surroundings, regardless 
if it was in a bus station, 
cinema or even in a classroom. 
This project will provide a 

solution for students to utilize 
the technology, by engaging 
them with the tutors through 
their phones via an interactive 
portal. The idea is to provide 
a better learning experience 
for the students through 
displaying questions in phones, 
prompting them to answer it, 
then displaying the results on the 
ActivBoard,” he said.

“The aim of this portal is 
to eliminate the distracting 
elements in the classroom.  This 
project will help to develop 
the traditional education 
process to a modern way that 
keep students interested by 
involving technology. It will 
focus on controlling the use 
of phones and tablets during 
the class by shifting them from 
being entertainment devices to 
educational devices,” he added.

The portal allows tutor to interact with students by asking them questions 

Rajab
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Energy Minister Dr. 
Abdulhussain Mirza has 

received the newly appointed 
Russian Ambassador to 
Bahrain Vagif Garaev here 
yesterday. 

T h e  m i n i s t e r 
congratulated the envoy 
on his appointment, and 
wished him every success 
in assuming his duties. He 
praised the strong friendly 
Bahrain-Russia ties, and the 
existing mutual co-operation 
between them.

The minister and the 
ambassador highlighted the 
outstanding co-operation 

between the two sides, 
especially in the energy 
sector and particularly in the 
field of natural gas.

They also discussed the 

positive outcomes of the 
visit of His Majesty King 
Hamad bin Isa Al Khalifa 
to Russia and the follow-up 
visit by Crown Prince, Deputy 
Supreme Commander and First 
Deputy Prime Minister, HRH 
Prince Salman bin Hamad Al 
Khalifa. 

Ambassador Garaev 
thanked the minister for 
the meeting, and expressed 
his country’s readiness to 
enhance cooperation between 
the two countries in the fields 
of energy.

National Oil and Gas 
Authority Secretary-General 
Dr. Ahmed Al Sharayan also 
attended the meeting.

Energy minister receives 
Russian ambassador

Energy Minister Dr. Abdulhussain Mirza with Dr. Ahmed Al Sharayan and Vagif Garaev
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